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Class News from Pines Class
Pines have had a busy time since returning from half term, we are back riding 

although the pictures show some of the activities that we get up to at the 

stables when we are exploring. We were also fortunate enough to see Coco at 

the cinema as a senior department last week and we popped out to town on 

Monday for a well deserved snack and drink which included some of our 

homemade gingerbread that we made in our cooking lesson on Friday.

This Week
Oaks Reunion Prom: Due to the cold and snowy weather we have decided to 

postpone the Oaks Prom until the evening of Friday 23rd March from 7pm-9pm.

Gala: Our Gala performance at The Capitol is on Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th 

June at 7pm. Tickets are on sale NOW, directly from the theatre’s box office. 

The school will be closed for an INSET day on Friday 15th June.

Spare Clothes: If your child comes home wearing any of our spare clothes please 

can you ensure they are returned to school as soon as possible.

PODD Book Making: Thank you to everyone who came to help our Speech and 

Language Therapy team to make resources. We would like to organise another 

session on Tuesday 13th March from 9am-12pm. If you would like to help, please 

contact Sarah by email: sarah.taylor37@nhs.net 

Student Council Awards
Alfie, Chestnut - Heart Artwork

Oaks - Prom Props

mailto:sarah.taylor37@nhs.net


Coffee Mornings/Afternoons
Coffee mornings/afternoons replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet 

individually with your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly 

to arrange a time to suit you.

Future Dates:

Thursday 22nd March 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Friday 25th May 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 7th June 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Thursday 21st June 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Tuesday 13th March 10.30am - Firs

Friday 23rd March 2.00pm -  Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Wednesday 25th April 2.00pm - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Class News from Cedar Class
We have had a busy two weeks since coming back from the half term holidays. We have started our 

new history unit of work on Tudors, and enjoyed making 'Great Fire of London' landscapes. Some of us 

also enjoyed a visit to the cinema to see 'coco'. We have also started a new DT unit of work on textiles 

and we all stuck different materials onto photos of ourselves to make funny hair!

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 15/03/18, 19/04/18, 17/05/18, 21/06/18 & 19/07/18. To book yourself a 

clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Dates for this year are 29/03/18, 26/04/18, 

24/05/18, 28/06/18, 19/07/18. The group meets for lunch at 12.30pm and the speaker usually starts 

at 1pm. If you are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on 

the day.

If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.
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